
 

 

 

 

 

Dear East Troy Community School District Board of Education, 

 

The East Troy All Sports Booster Club is happy to share that we have donated and contributed over $24,000 to 

the school district and the students of East Troy during the 2019-20 school year.  Please see the breakdown of 

donations and contributions below. 

  

 Boys and Girls Basketball – Shooting Machines: $6,000 

 Video Scoreboard Payment: $6,000 

 2019 Senior Scholarships:  $5,500 

 Tennis – Wind Screens:  $2,500 

 East Troy High School General – sound system, drinking station: $2,076 

 Wrestling – Travel Bags: $1,400 

 FBLA – Halloween Bash: $300 

 Kiwanis Pancake Breakfast: $200 

 STEAM Expo:  $100 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Reid Oldenburg 

East Troy All Sports Booster Club President 


